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REPORT FOR ACTION 

 

Vision Zero Pop-up Demonstration in Beaches-East 
York  
Date:  May 3, 2019 
To:  Toronto & East York Community Council 
From:  General Manager, Transportation Services 
Wards:  19 (Beaches-East York) 
 

SUMMARY 
 
This is to advise that the report "Vision Zero Pop-up Demonstration in Beaches-East 
York" will be on the agenda of the Toronto & East York Community Council meeting on 
May 22, 2019. 
 

CONTACT 
 
Jacquelyn Hayward 
Director, Project Design & Management  
Transportation Services  
416-392-5348 
Jacquelyn.Hayward@toronto.ca 
 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
Jacquelyn Hayward 
Director, Project Design & Management  
Transportation Services  
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